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Important Reminder To All Electronic Billers Sending
Electronic Claims Directly To Molina

All providers/submitters/vendors should have already transitioned to the 5010 Version for
electronic claims or be in the process of completing their testing and conversion for electronic
claims submitted directly to Molina. You should complete your testing process no later than
September 17, 2012 and work with the Molina EDI Department to schedule your transition date.
We will continue to accept 4010 Version electronic files until September 17, 2012 to allow
additional time for providers to complete the 5010 testing process.

Providers that send in NAM file transactions are not to transition to 5010, just continue to send
in your electronic claim files in the current proprietary format. Also, this information does not
apply to providers sending claims information directly to the Bayou Health Plans as each Plan
has their own directions as to claim submittal formats.

For any questions about 5010 Electronic Claims submissions, please contact the EDI
department at HipaaEDI@MolinaHealthCare.com.
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